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University Information Night
The District School Board of Niagara is offering students a chance to explore and plan

for their future at two University Information Nights, October 10 and 11.

“It’s very important for students to be able to explore their options and look into which

university or post-secondary options are right for them,” said Ardeth Staz, Superintendent of

Curriculum. “We organize the University Information Nights to provide a convenient place for

students to explore their options and begin planning for their future.”

The University Information Nights bring representatives from every university to one

location so students and their parents can conveniently look at admission requirements,

programs, financial aid, and other important issues. The evening includes individual university

information sessions as well as an opportunity to browse and speak with all the university

representatives. On Friday October 13, all the universities will be meeting with DSBN Guidance

staff from DSBN schools to provide them with information that will help them to guide students

in choosing their post-secondary options.

The University Information Nights are open to Grade 11 and 12 students and their

parents from across Niagara. The sessions are Tuesday, October 10, 7:00pm to 9:00pm at

A.N. Myer Secondary School, 6338 O’Neil Street, Niagara Falls, and Wednesday, October 11,

7:00pm to 9:00pm at Sir Winston Churchill Secondary School, 101 Glen Morris Drive, St.

Catharines.
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For more information contact:
Rosemary Jellinck, Learning to 18 Support Teacher, 905-227-5551 ext.2205
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